
 

 

 Board Meeting (March 2, 2011):  Meeting called to order by Lion President Ron Raines at the Pizza Factory.  Members 

present were Lions Ron Raines, Sonny Hultgren, Doug Gallaway, Jim Pacheco, Bill Frizell, Richard Kilgore, Ken 

McPherson, Anne Vandermeer, Concie Moreno, and Fred Silveira. 

 

 Lion Fred-S reported minutes from January’s meeting, but was not at the February Executive Board meeting and so a 

February bulletin was not printed nor distributed in the mail.  Lion Bill took official minutes for February which were 

included on the back-side of this month’s agenda and will be made part of the official record.   Lion Jeff did not attend 

the March 2nd meeting but did leave copies of the monthly treasurer’s report for the executive board members.  It is 

requested that when anyone on a food committee makes purchases for a club dinner (such as at the Rancho Market), 

receipts be given to Lion Jeff so businesses can be reimbursed.  Currently, nine members owe dues for the January 

through June 2011 period. 

 

 Louie Aguilar and Bill McCann have resigned from the club.           

   

 Lion Bob will be cooking for the LGHS Spring Banquet and will be seeking help for the event.  

 

 Because the Merced County Fair is being held this year in mid-June, motion passed to move the club’s installation 

dinner to July 20th.  Two entrees will be available, Chicken Scallopini and Roast Lamb.  Cost will be $24 per person, of 

which the club will pay for the meal of each member in attendance.  Details will be covered later.    

           

 The barn dinner/dance is scheduled for May 28th.  Lion Ron is printing tickets which will be available soon. 

 

 This month’s general meeting features the annual corn-beef and cabbage dinner.  It is a ladies night and the tentative 

program will a presentation by the San Joaquin Archeological Museum from Chowchilla.  

    

 Members are again reminded that the club is still collecting for donation aluminum pull-tabs, used/discarded cell-

phones, and glasses.  Lion George is collecting the cell-phones and glasses, while Lion Bill is chairing the pull-tab 

collections. 

 

 February General Meeting attendance – Guest: Tony Spielman.  Visiting: Lions Tom Bauder (West Point Lions Club) and 

Ken Harrison (Merced Breakfast Lions Club).   LGLC: Lions George Dickinson, Bob Enochs, Joe Fausone, Bill Frizell, 

Rick Furey, Doug Gallaway, Dario Giampaoli, Glendale Harmon, Sonny Hultgren, Richard Kilgore, Paul Leonardo, Scott 

Lucas, Ken McPherson, Dave Moroni, Jim Pacheco, Fred Quien, Ron Raines, Fred Silveira, Greg Soto, Jeff Stephens, 

Ken Sullivan, Arlan Thomas, Anne Vandermeer, and Don Wilson.      

 

 Other Discussion and Commentaries:  Lion Ron while traveling to a District 4-A1 meeting in Lodi had to cancel and 

return home due to a sink-hole on the highway in Livingston.  Steffani Fausone (LGLC winner) will be competing in the 

student speakers’ contest at the zone level in Chowchilla on March 5th.  The club’s bbq trailer is now stored at Lion Joe 

Fausone’s shop with possible modifications to the unit pending.  The Elections/Nominating Committee will be meeting 

at Lion Bob’s later this month.            

 

 General Meeting/Ladies Night, March 16th, starting at 7 pm.                                   Head Cook:  Lion Ken McPherson   

  

    * Bulletin Editor:  Lion Fred from Merced of Le Grand Lions 

Liberty Intelligence Our Nation's Safety 

 

We Serve 

THE LION’S ROAR 

Le Grand Lions Club 
District 4-A1 -- Yosemite Region -- Zone 1 

www.legrandlionsclub.org 

Monthly Publication of the Le Grand Lions Club 

Bulletin Editor:  Fred Silveira 

1611 Evette Court, Merced, CA 95340 / 209 722-7183 

Le Grand Lions Club, PO Box 53, Le Grand, CA 95333 

 

We Serve 

Volume 71, Number 9 March 2011 


